
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 25th September 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· In class we have started to look at reading and writing our 
numbers to 10 in words and representing numbers using con-
crete objects.  

·  As part of our topic we have been thinking about different 
royal objects that would belong to a king or queen.  

· Science has been exciting for the children this week as they 
have started to think about which parts of the body are 
needed for different activities, as well as looking at who 
helps us when our body needs to be repaired. We then 
looked at people who may have lost body parts and how 
they go on to achieve their goals. 

· In RE we started to look at the harvest festival and think 
about what we are thankful for. The children enjoyed sharing 
what they are thankful for in their own lives. We then created a class collage of their ideas to 
make a lovely display! 

Just a few reminders… 

· Children should all now be bringing a paper phonics book home as well as their library books. 
Please read with your child every day.  

· Remember that children must have their PE kit in school and earrings removed for PE days
(Monday and Tuesday). Also continue to label any clothing your child wears.  

· Have a great weekend! Mrs Wood and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

· Children are now bringing home phonics homework every day- this will be stuck in their book. 
Please ensure your children bring their home learning books into school daily. 

· Mathseed lesson 18– number 0 and ordering numbers. This is live Friday 25th until Friday 3rd Octo-
ber. 

· Continue to complete weekly spellings with ‘Look, Cover, Write, Check’.  

Have fun learning at home:  Have a look at the world around you! What is changing about the trees? 
Children could draw a tree showing what season we are moving into and label it. You could also go for 
an Autumn walk and collect leaves and conkers. 
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